
Monthly Newsetter 
Month one FLEW by! Thank you everyone for a great first couple

weeks of practices. There have been so many bumps in the road but

getting through everything! Thank you so much for being patient and

understanding I appreciate it A TON. 

Please take the time to read through everything and let me know if

there are any questions. 

Social media has taken over on being our best form of getting

new dancers. Each month we will be doing a contest, any time

you share a post or suggest our program you will get one entry

into a drawing. I will announce the winner of each month in the

monthly newsletter. 

Be sure to follow us on Facebook and Instagram! 

Social Media Contest 

Class Fees 
Class fees are billed into your accounts on the 1st of each month. After the 10th
of the month there is a non returnable $10 late fee. The easiest way to 
take care of fees is signing up for autopay on your account. Then you don’t have
to worry about missing any! 
If  for any reason you cannot pay with a card we will take cash or a check as long
as it is given to coaches by the 5th of the month. All checks made out to Just 
For Kix. 
 



Uniforms 
Uniform orders are due BY OCTOBER 10th. If you do not order by then I
cannot guarantee they will make it by the Winter Show. To order, log
into your account under the uniforms tab you will find everything
required for your dancer this season. 

Dream Team and Elite Hip hop uniforms: I am working with JFK to get
custom shirts made. These should be available soon to order! 

Male dancers: They have added options on for the boys in our program.
You should see items under the uniforms tab now.  

 October 17-20th- MEA break -We will still have practices that

week.  

Saturday October 21st: Halloween Show (All acro classes,

preschool and K-1st grade classes only) We did not

intentionally plan for this over the break. We requested so

many dates for this and it was the only one that they could

make work before Halloween.  

October 31st -NO CLASSES Happy Halloween! 

October Important Dates 

Returns and Exchanges 
Uniforms are in high demand. Please keep in mind the home office is dealing with
over 30,000 families with countless uniforms. If your child’s uniform or shoes do
not fit please follow the instructions on the green sheet for an exchange or
return. Once that is filled out drop off the the studio and I will send back when
we have a full box.

You can also send these back on your own and it’ll be MUCH faster but you have
to pay for shipping. Save a few $$ and just bring them in for me to send back. It
does take a while to process but worth saving you the time and money! 



Show Dates
This has for sure been the most difficult part to get figured out, thank
you again for your patience. There was a few behind the scenes things
going on that I had to work through but now all is figured out besides
the Valentines Day show that date will come out after the Halloween
Show. 

Winter Show: Sunday Dec 17th. 
Rehearsal will be that afternoon with a 5:00pm show time

Spring Show: Saturday May 4th show time will either be 3:30or 5:00
We may be able to get in Friday May 3rd for rehearsal.  

 Looking Ahead November 

Monday Nov 6th  - There is no school but we will still have classes

Thursday Nov 23rd - No classes. Happy Thanksgiving!  

Now that shows are scheduled, competitions finalized this week I will be sending out a
year at a glance calandar!  


